Deb Duane

15-355

Subject:

FW: Public Safety Meeting

From: Tony Dick

Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 3:46 PM

To: Christopher Able - D3

Cc: Jane Rhode

Subject: Public Safety Meeting

Hello Alderman Able,

With the promotion of Nick Reimer to Deputy Chief a vacancy has been created for a Captain of Patrol on 3rd Shift. Please place the filling of this fully budgeted position on the next Public Safety Committee Agenda.

Sincerely

Tony

Oscar Dick Chief of Police Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay Street Manitowoc WI, 54220 (920) 686-6573 odick@Manitowoc.org







FBINA 213

The Mission of the Manitowoc Police Department is to work cooperatively with the community to prevent crime, maintain order and provide a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.